From: Gerly Wamar < gerlywamar@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 2:16 AM

To: Rose Dela-Cruz < Rose. Dela-Cruz@adapthealth.com >

Subject: Resignation Letter

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Attention: This email was sent from someone outside of AdaptHealth. Always use caution when opening any links or attachments in emails from unfamiliar senders.

January 3, 2023

Dear TL Rose.

I would like to formally notify our office that I am resigning from my position as Document Specialist for SNAP effective on, January 28, 2023.

Being a single parent with a health issue, I have become ineffective lately with work and I do not want to compromise my team's productivity anymore because of my reliability.

Thank you so much for the opportunity the company has given me. I genuinely enjoyed my time with the company and its people and I, for sure, will bring me the pride that I had worked with a company as great as ours.

I wish the company the very best going forward.

Sincerely Yours,

Gerly Wamar